McDonald, David S

From: Jennifer Hansford <jennc.hansford@gmail.com>
Sent: October-26-14 11:51 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

Subject: Bill 60

To the Law Amendments Committee:
| am writing to voice my opposition to Bill 60.

After smoking for nearly 20 of my 32 years, e-cigarettes were the ONLY thing that allowed me to quit
smoking.

I do not use my e-cigarette in pubic spaces and therefore have no objection to the part of the bill that states they
cannot be used in the same areas as tobacco cigarettes are banned. However, if the bill goes through, and we
cannot purchase flavored juice, | will more likely than not return to smoking tobacco cigarettes.

I hope our government representatives listen to their constituents and amend or oppose Bill 60.
Thank you,

Jennifer Hansford
Durham, Pictou County



